
National Sample Survey of Registered Nurses (NSSRN) 
https://bhw.hrsa.gov/data-research/access-data-tools/national-sample-survey-
registered-nurses 

Data Collection Years: 2018, 2022, ongoing for 2024 

PA-Specific: Yes 

Data Format: PowerBI interactive data tables 

Description:  

National survey of RNs, APRNs and NPs, which captures the demographic, licensure, 
and academic preparation of the current nursing workforce. Funded by HRSA. 

The 2022 National Nursing Workforce Survey (NNWS) 
https://www.ncsbn.org/research/recent-research/workforce/2022-workforce-rn.page 

Data Collection Years: 2015, 2020, 2022, ongoing 

PA-Specific: No 

Data Format: PowerBI display data tables 

Description:  

National survey of RNs and LPNs/VNs, which captures some demographics and 
licensure of the current nursing workforce. Funded by NCSBN. 

Bureau of Labor and Statistics (BLS) 
https://www.bls.gov/ooh/healthcare/registered-nurses.htm 

Data Collection Years: , ongoing 

PA-Specific:  

Data Format:  

Description:  

Licensed Practical Nurse Survey 2020 
https://app.powerbigov.us/view?r=eyJrIjoiZDFlZGY1YzItNmFmNi00YWI4LTg3ZTItZjYx
ZWY0NTQ0OGI5IiwidCI6IjQxOGUyODQxLTAxMjgtNGRkNS05YjZjLTQ3ZmM1YTlhMWJ
kZSJ9 

Data Collection Years: 2020, ongoing for 2024 

PA-Specific: Yes 

Data Format: PowerBI interactive data tables 

https://bhw.hrsa.gov/data-research/access-data-tools/national-sample-survey-registered-nurses
https://bhw.hrsa.gov/data-research/access-data-tools/national-sample-survey-registered-nurses
https://www.ncsbn.org/research/recent-research/workforce/2022-workforce-rn.page
https://www.bls.gov/ooh/healthcare/registered-nurses.htm
https://app.powerbigov.us/view?r=eyJrIjoiZDFlZGY1YzItNmFmNi00YWI4LTg3ZTItZjYxZWY0NTQ0OGI5IiwidCI6IjQxOGUyODQxLTAxMjgtNGRkNS05YjZjLTQ3ZmM1YTlhMWJkZSJ9
https://app.powerbigov.us/view?r=eyJrIjoiZDFlZGY1YzItNmFmNi00YWI4LTg3ZTItZjYxZWY0NTQ0OGI5IiwidCI6IjQxOGUyODQxLTAxMjgtNGRkNS05YjZjLTQ3ZmM1YTlhMWJkZSJ9
https://app.powerbigov.us/view?r=eyJrIjoiZDFlZGY1YzItNmFmNi00YWI4LTg3ZTItZjYxZWY0NTQ0OGI5IiwidCI6IjQxOGUyODQxLTAxMjgtNGRkNS05YjZjLTQ3ZmM1YTlhMWJkZSJ9


Description:  

Pennsylvania survey of LPNs at the time of license renewal, which captures the 
demographic, geographical location by county, and employment setting of the LPN 
workforce. Funded by the Pennsylvania Department of Health. 

Registered Nurses Survey 2018 
https://app.powerbigov.us/view?r=eyJrIjoiOGYzMmZhZmUtNTA1NS00MzMyLTljNDYt
MDIyM2NhZGI1ODEzIiwidCI6IjQxOGUyODQxLTAxMjgtNGRkNS05YjZjLTQ3ZmM1YTlh
MWJkZSJ9 

Data Collection Years: 2018, ongoing for 2024 

PA-Specific: Yes 

Data Format: PowerBI interactive data tables 

Description:  

Pennsylvania survey of RNs at the time of license renewal, which captures the 
demographic, geographical location by county, and employment setting of the RN 
workforce. Funded by the Pennsylvania Department of Health. 

50 State Comparison Report 
https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/dos/resources/professional-licensing-resources/50-
state-comparison-report.html 

Data Collection Years: 2018-2021 

PA-Specific: Yes 

Data Format: Table with data summary 

Description:  

A synthesis of licensure information for various health care positions, including the 
State Board of Nursing. It captures the rate of licensure of the current nursing 
workforce in Pennsylvania. Funded by the U.S. Department of Labor. 

APNA Psychiatric-Mental Health Nursing Workforce 
Initiative 
https://www.apna.org/workforce/ 

Data Collection Years: 2020-2021 

PA-Specific: Yes 

Data Format: Infographics and executive summaries 

https://app.powerbigov.us/view?r=eyJrIjoiOGYzMmZhZmUtNTA1NS00MzMyLTljNDYtMDIyM2NhZGI1ODEzIiwidCI6IjQxOGUyODQxLTAxMjgtNGRkNS05YjZjLTQ3ZmM1YTlhMWJkZSJ9
https://app.powerbigov.us/view?r=eyJrIjoiOGYzMmZhZmUtNTA1NS00MzMyLTljNDYtMDIyM2NhZGI1ODEzIiwidCI6IjQxOGUyODQxLTAxMjgtNGRkNS05YjZjLTQ3ZmM1YTlhMWJkZSJ9
https://app.powerbigov.us/view?r=eyJrIjoiOGYzMmZhZmUtNTA1NS00MzMyLTljNDYtMDIyM2NhZGI1ODEzIiwidCI6IjQxOGUyODQxLTAxMjgtNGRkNS05YjZjLTQ3ZmM1YTlhMWJkZSJ9
https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/dos/resources/professional-licensing-resources/50-state-comparison-report.html
https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/dos/resources/professional-licensing-resources/50-state-comparison-report.html
https://www.apna.org/workforce/


Description:  

National survey of Psychiatric-Mental Health (PMH) nurses, which captures the 
demographic, employment setting, specialty, and academic preparation of the 
current nursing workforce. Funded by the American Psychiatric Nurses Association 
(APNA). 

Integrated Postsecondary Education Data System 
(iPEDS) 
https://nces.ed.gov/ipeds/use-the-data#createCustomDataAnalyses 

Data Collection Years: 2002-2024, ongoing 

PA-Specific: No 

Data Format: Data tables created by the user 

Description:  

Aggregation of postsecondary education data from institutions across the United 
States, which captures graduation rates of individuals in nursing programs. Funded 
by the National Center for Education Statistics. 

American Association of Colleges of Nursing (AACN) 

https://www.aacnnursing.org/news-data/research-data-center 

Data Collection Years: 1978-2024, ongoing 

PA-Specific: Yes 

Data Format: Paid data summaries and infographics 

Description:  

Aggregation of postsecondary education data from institutions across the United 
States and nationally administered surveys, which captures demographics and 
academic prep of nurses. Funded by the American Association of Colleges of 
Nursing. 

National Provider Identifier (NPI) dataset 
https://download.cms.gov/nppes/NPI_Files.html 

Data Collection Years: Continuous 

PA-Specific: Yes 

Data Format: Raw data 

Description:  

https://nces.ed.gov/ipeds/use-the-data#createCustomDataAnalyses
https://www.aacnnursing.org/news-data/research-data-center
https://download.cms.gov/nppes/NPI_Files.html


Dataset of all providers with a registered NPI, which captures geographic location 
and academic prep. Funded by National Plan and Provider Enumeration System. 

National Nursing Database (NND) 
https://www.ncsbn.org/nursing-regulation/national-nursing-database/licensure-
statistics.page 

Data Collection Years: 2021-2023, ongoing 

PA-Specific: Yes 

Data Format: Data tables and raw data 

Description:  

Data compiled by NCSBN's database, Nursys, which captures licensure by state. 
Funded by the NCSBN. 

Health workforce: Nursing and midwifery personnel 
https://www.who.int/data/gho/data/themes/topics/indicator-groups/indicator-group-
details/GHO/nursing-and-midwifery-personnel 

Data Collection Years: 2006-2024, ongoing 

PA-Specific: Yes 

Data Format: Data table and raw data 

Description:  

Data aggregated from the NHWA data platform, which captures geographic 
information. Funded by WHO. 

National League for Nurses (NLN) 
https://www.nln.org/nlnNews/newcredsroom/nursing-education-statistics 

Data Collection Years: 2018-2023, on-going 

PA-specific: No 

Data Format: Executive summaries and infographics 

Description:  

Annual survey of NLN member nursing schools, which captures race, ethnicity, 
gender, credentials, age, and job placement information. Funded by NLN. 

 

https://www.ncsbn.org/nursing-regulation/national-nursing-database/licensure-statistics.page
https://www.ncsbn.org/nursing-regulation/national-nursing-database/licensure-statistics.page
https://www.who.int/data/gho/data/themes/topics/indicator-groups/indicator-group-details/GHO/nursing-and-midwifery-personnel
https://www.who.int/data/gho/data/themes/topics/indicator-groups/indicator-group-details/GHO/nursing-and-midwifery-personnel
https://www.nln.org/nlnNews/newcredsroom/nursing-education-statistics

